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As a lifelong Oregonian I strongly OPPOSE ending vote by mail. There is little to no 

evidence supporting it is abused or corrupt. This measure will impose undue voting 

hardship on the elderly and the disabled, many of which include veterans that the 

main sponsor claims to support. Recently, my two oldest children had their ballots 

rejected because their signatures didn’t quite match what was on record. They had to 

physically go in to the clerks office and sign in front of an election official. In my 

humble opinion, I believe this measure constitutes voter suppression and I am 

STRONGLY OPPOSED to it. If you want fraud- look into the electronic voting 

machines they’re trying to herd us into. Thank you.  


